
From: McNair, Michael [mailto:McNair.Michael@principal.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 10:24 AM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: Expansion/non securities 

I have been a licensed representative for 40 years and am still very active. I am opposed to the 
expansion involving non securities by FINRA. We have plenty of regulation at the state level and I 
see nothing but confusion for all involved if this is allowed to happen. 
 
Best regards, 
  
Michael J. McNair, CLU
mcnair.michael@principal.com
Office:  402-434-5920
Cell:  402-430-9033
Fax:  402-434-5927
  
“SECURITIES OFFERED THROUGH PRINCOR FINANCIAL SERVICES CORPORATION, DES 
MOINES, IA 50392, 800.247.1737, MEMBER SIPC, MICHAEL MCNAIR, REGISTERED 
REPRESENTATIVE." 
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This e-mail message is intended only for the use of the individual or 
entity to which it is addressed, and may contain information that is 
privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable 
law. 
If you are not the intended recipient, any dissemination, distribution 
or 
copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by 
reply email to Connect@principal.com and delete or destroy all copies 
of 
the original message and attachments thereto. Email sent to or from the 
Principal Financial Group or any of its member companies may be 
retained 
as required by law or regulation. 
 
Nothing in this message is intended to constitute an Electronic 
signature 
for purposes of the Uniform Electronic Transactions Act (UETA) or the 
Electronic Signatures in Global and National Commerce Act ("E-Sign") 
unless a specific statement to the contrary is included in this 
message. 
 
While this communication may be used to promote or market a transaction 
or an idea that is discussed in the publication, it is intended to 
provide 
general information about the subject matter covered and is provided 
with 
the understanding that The Principal is not rendering legal, 
accounting, 
or tax advice. It is not a marketed opinion and may not be used to 
avoid 
penalties under the Internal Revenue Code. You should consult with 

mailto:mcnair.michael@principal.com


appropriate counsel or other advisors on all matters pertaining to 
legal, 
tax, or accounting obligations and requirements. 
 


